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ERIN GARCIA

From: Allen Tai
Sent: Tuesday, May 30, 2017 8:52 AM
To: NANCY McPeak; ERIN GARCIA; ANDREW THOMAS
Subject: FW: Additional Material for HAB Meeting 6-1-17
Attachments: 1705-2015 ClementAvenue - -Gen Eng and Dry Dock SHRI Form( 1988.pdf

 
 
From: Nancy Hird [mailto:nancyinalameda@gmail.com]  
Sent: Sunday, May 28, 2017 12:07 PM 
To: cheechan57@hotmail.com; jpbullit@concast.net; lynnjones@gmail.com; tsaxby@tsaxbyarchitect.com; 
norman@narchitecture.com 
Cc: Allen Tai <ATai@alamedaca.gov> 
Subject: Additional Material for HAB Meeting 6‐1‐17 

 

May 28, 2017 

  

Dear Historic Advisory Board Member, 

As we prepare for the upcoming HAB meeting on June 1st, we noticed that you were not given a copy of the 
1988 SHRI form completed by Michael Corbett regarding the buildings at the Alameda Marina at the direction 
of the City of Alameda. We believe this document, which identifies the buildings as historic resources with its 
NR Status 3D,   is important for your information when considering the historical merits of the WWII era 
buildings at the marina site. Mr. Corbett states the buildings, once they reached the age of 50 years, are historic 
resources as they appeared in 1988 which is the same as they appear today. (The building materials have not 
changed since 1988.) This is not the opinion of the Bay West Development Group that hired the author 
(Christopher Ver Planck) of the report you received in your packet for Thursday’s meeting.  

For your convenience, I have attached the 1988 report for your consideration.  

  

Sincerely, 

Nancy Hird 

Alameda Architectural Preservation Society  
















































